
 

Educational Opportunity Program  
PO Box 6000 
Binghamton, NY 13902-6000 
607-777-2791, Fax: 607-777-2232 

 
 
Dear Newly Admitted Student, 
 
Congratulations and welcome to EOP! We have a special opportunity to share with you. As an incoming EOP freshman at 
Binghamton University, you are the recipient of an EOP scholarship to attend the summer Binghamton Enrichment 
Program (BEP 2024). Here you will earn up to eight Binghamton University credits and two general education 
requirements toward your degree! Your scholarship covers the cost of your housing, meals, books, tuition and fees.  While 
other students will pay over $5,000 to earn college credits during the summer, BEP 2024 is FREE to you! The program 
dates are Monday, July 1 – Friday, August 2, 2024. The Program will be Virtual from July 1st to July 4th and then ALL 
students must move in to the dorms on July 5th, 2024. We are going to jumpstart your college experience at Binghamton! 
 
To begin your journey on this fast-track and secure your space, please complete the following:  
 
Requirement #1: Register for the FREE EOP Orientation and Parent/Guardian Meeting. 
Choose ONE of the orientation dates and reserve your space online at 
https://www.binghamton.edu/programs/eop/bep/orientation-info.html 
 

Saturday, June 1st or Saturday, June 15th at Binghamton University 
*The EOP Orientation is the ONLY orientation that you need to attend. Register online today! 
* A FREE NYC bus is available for these orientations - for details visit 
https://www.binghamton.edu/programs/eop/bep/index.html 
 

Requirement #2: College requires a lot of paperwork. It is necessary to complete all forms to get you registered for your 8 
credits this summer, and for your fall courses as well. Students must complete and submit the following at or before 
the EOP Orientation to be registered for EOP summer program courses and be allow to attend BEP: 
 

1. BEP Emergency Contact and Parental Consent Form 
2. Summer Food Service Program Form 
3. Complete and upload all required health forms into the Patient Portal 

:https://www.binghamton.medicatconnect.com 
a. Immunization Form (Doctor Signature Required) 
b. Meningococcal Vaccination Form 
c. Mandatory Medical/health history/tuberculosis questionnaire: 
d. Under 18 Consent Form (if applicable) 
e. For assistance see the Decker Student Health Services website  

or call Decker Health Services at 607.777. 2221  
 

Forms MUST be submitted before or at the EOP orientation you attend on (June 1 or 15, 2024).   
Forms can be emailed to eop@binghamton.edu 
Please contact the EOP Office with any questions at 607-777-2361. 
We look forward to meeting you. See you soon! 
 

Please note that failure to attend orientation and/or complete any of these requirements will  
result in you NOT attending Binghamton University. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Karima Legette 
EOP Director 
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